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Bartone and Pellerito Construction Services LLC is proud to announce the groundbreaking of their 

newest project in the Village of Farmingdale, The Hearthstone.  In continuing to advance the diversity in 

Farmingdale’s real estate market, this endeavor is a 24 unit luxury townhome development with units 

being offered for sale conveniently located on Fulton Street by the intersection of Main.  In staying with 

the pledge of Mayor Ralph Ekstrand and the Village Board to create walkable homes, this new property 

offers its residents the opportunity to be close to vibrant downtown Farmingdale, being just a few 

minute walk to town, and only a 15 minute walk to the historic Farmingdale Train Station.  The 

groundbreaking is scheduled for FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2016 AT 3:00pm AT THE HEARTHSTONE, 

824 FULTON STREET, FARMINGDALE JUST EAST OF MAIN STREET. 

 
 


